PRESS RELEASE

EPS CORPORATION WINS 5-YEAR $64M US ARMY RESERVE DEPOT MAINTENANCE LOGISTICS
SUPPORT SERVICES (ADMLSS) CONTRACT AT FORT BRAGG, NORTH CAROLINA

TINTON FALLS, N.J. July 24, 2020 — EPS Corporation Field Services Division in Fayetteville, N.C. has been
awarded the United States Army Reserve (USAR) Depot Maintenance Logistics Support Services contract at Fort
Bragg, N.C.

EPS Corporation is a Woman Owned Small Business that has provided engineering and logistics services since its
formation in 1983, with its corporate headquarters located in Tinton Falls, New Jersey.

“EPS is proudly committed to the US Army, Fort Bragg, USAR and the mission of the ADMLSS program. Our ability
to maintain and sustain all USAR equipment and materiel to the highest US Army maintenance standards; integrate
balance between preparation and sustaining of new systems; extend the life cycle of aged systems; and meet the day-
to-day equipment readiness requirements of fielding and sustainment is the focus of EPS. Our support is critical in
preparing for upcoming USAR deployments,” said Greg Zell, Vice President/General Manager of EPS Corporation
Field Services Division.

“We are honored at the opportunity to continue supporting our US Army customers and their critical mission support
requirements around the globe. This USAR ADMLSS contract award at Fort Bragg solidifies the EPS partnership
with the US Army for many years to come,” said Antoinette Musorrafiti, President and CEO of EPS Corporation.
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